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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

Executive Director

2lSouth FruitStreet,Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429 :HPiiC %6PiiR’i12:2O

Re: Amend CEPS Application for Renewal for Mega Energy of New Hampshire, LLC

Dear Executive Director,

Mega Energy of New Hampshire, LLC (“Mega Energy’) has submitted our renewal as a

Competitive Electric PowerSupplier (CEPS) pursuantto New Hampshire Code of

Administrative Rules, Part Puc 2003.Oland Part Puc 2006.01.

Mega Energy of New Hampshire, LLC is requesting to amend the submitted application to

state that Mega will not be serving any new residential or small commercial customers at this

time.

In addition, no complaints concerning Mega Energy have been filed by any commission or

regulatory agency, attorney general’s office, or other governmental consumer protection

regulatory authority for the most recent calendar years in the following states in which Mega

Energy conducts business relating to the sale of electricity:

Mega Energy of Maine, LLC

Mega Energy of New England, LLC—Connecticut and Massachusetts

Mega Energy, LP—Texas

Mega Energy of Illinois, LLC

Enclosed for filing is an original and two copies. We will also email this letter to

executive.director@ puc.nh.gov as requested.

Sincerely

::
Mary E. Morar

Co ntrolle r, Mdga Energy of New Hampshire, LLC

Ph: 281-287-2906

m morga n @ megaenergyllc.com
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